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For my first message to the TBH newsletter, I want to echo the poem/
song written by Leah Naor,   , סוף זה תמיד התחהלה חדשה 
which is the title, as it is particularly relevant to the situation we find 
ourselves in at this point in time. There is clearly much of value in all 
the traditions that have been built up here over the last several  
decades; the change in professional staff invites us to ask not only 
what we want to retain, but also what other options do we want to   
explore? The world has changed in the last few decades, and we 
along with it. Do we want to explore visual tefillah? Rosh Chodesh? 
New Members Softball Game? Jewish origami? Israeli Dance?  
 
There is room at TBH for what YOU want to explore! We must be wise 
in our choices, as we all know beginnings are difficult. Let us begin the 
discussion and together we will find the way forward. 
 
I come with an agenda of listening to what each congregant cherishes 
about their congregation and to support efforts to preserve those 
things. I am more of a catalyst than anything else in this Interim Year.  
I am clearly not Rabbi Glickman or Cantor Harris, so educate me 
about what TBH means to you, and imagine with me what else might 
be possible.  
I am encouraged by the clear commitment to Tikkun Olam and com-
munity shown during my first Shabbat. Not only did dozens of congre-
gants attend Shabbat services on Friday and Shabbat morning, but 
also some brought a few boxes for distribution to food pantries.  
Monday morning came and all of that food has begun to find its way to 
people in need. The function of TBH as  ,בית כנסתa house of 
gathering, has been fulfilled in its best sense already as we not only 
joined in prayer and celebration, but went beyond that to  
improve life for others outside our own “family”.  
 

Continued on page 2... 

Every End is a Beginning of  
Something Else 



 2 

 

AN END IS ALWAYS A BEGINNING  

Words: Leah Naor 
 
An end is always a beginning of something else 
Better? 
Worse? 
I don’t know which is more …something ELSE 
 
When the road ends, some path begins 
When the night is over, the morning begins 
When an hour is over, another arrives 
Only at the end of a statement does the mistake begin 
 
Because an end is always the beginning of something else 
 
There is a tomorrow to each day that passes 
Every used dream is exchanged for one different 
When the year ends — another year begins, 
Every answer begins only at the end of a question 
 
Because an end is always a beginning of something else 
 
When the movie ends, real life begins 
Sounds begin when there are no longer words 
When we finish with the sound then we will begin to make a different one. 
When we finish the song then we will begin to speak. 
 
An end is always the beginning of something else 
Better? 
Worse? 
I don’t know which is more … something else 

F RO M  T H E  R A B B I ’S  S T U DY  C O N T I N U E D  
 
 
 
I look forward to meeting more of you during Shabbat services or my soon to be published office 
hours.  Feel free to send me an email or text at any time, please be patient about receiving a re-
ply. I do occasionally set my phone down, and I don’t read email on my phone. Wishing us all 
continued strength as we explore the road ahead together! 
 
Rabbi Leah Benamy 
203.390.1384 

rabbaleah@yahoo.com.au 

rabbileah@tbhsw.org 

 

mailto:rabbaleah@yahoo.com.au
mailto:rabbileah@tbhsw.org
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THE PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

TBH Family, 
 
I hope you have been enjoying your summer so far and have not had the rain disrupt too 
many of your plans.  I know that it has put a damper on some of mine, but I always enjoy 
the time to connect with friends and family while the weather is warmer outside. 
At TBH, lots of things have been happening.  I hope you had the opportunity to attend  
services in the past week with Rabbi Leah.  She brings a new perspective on worship and I 
know that I was able to personally enjoy that this past Saturday morning.  If you have not 
had a chance to attend services with her yet, I urge you to take the time to do so.   As we 
start up the Rabbi search committee it is a good idea for us all to hear from another Rabbi 
so we can see and hear different approaches to services.   
 
I wanted to send out a special thanks to all the people who have generously volunteered 
their time to paint, clean, and reconfigure the offices in the building.  The rooms look better 
than ever and I know it was not easy work so thank you all for your hard work and dedica-
tion.  Stop by and see how amazing it looks! 
Lastly, I wanted to let you know that the Board has been working very hard on plans for the 
High Holy days as well as other special events to come throughout the year.  While the 
chairs of the committees do a lot, they could always use help so please think about joining 
a committee to help us bring the best out of TBH.  If you have any questions about where 
you might fit in, do not hesitate to reach out to me personally. 
 

L'shalom, 
Jeff Levin 
jlevin@tbhsw.org 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

From The Rabbi Emeritus' Study  
 

There are many rabbis out there. 
Rabbi Leah Benamy really stands out. 
She is exceptionally qualified.  But, more than that, she is a good listener 
and is sincere to the core. 
Not only that, but she brings a depth of experiences and insights. 
How wonderful that TBH and Rabbi Benamy found each other. 
From strength to strength. 
 
Shalom, 
Rabbi G. 

mailto:jlevin@tbhsw.org
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August Social Action News 

 
 

Thanks to the TBH members who donated toiletry items for our July assembly of back-
packs for South Park Inn residents – our second project of this type in 2 months! And to 
other members who came to help fill the 40 backpacks. Extra special thanks to Enzo, 

one of our religious school students, and to his family for designing 
a special TBH flier that drummed up involvement. 

 
AUGUST COLLECTION FOCUS FOR SHELTER RESIDENTS & GUESTS: 

 
TOILETRIES: Soap, Toothpaste, Deodorant, and more  
Large cans/bags of COFFEE 

Large or Bulk-size bags SUGAR 

Large packages of POWDERED CREAMER 

INDIVIDUALLY-WRAPPED SNACKS: Chips, Pretzels, Bars (not homemade) 

NEW SOCKS – Men’s and Women’s  

 
WALK IN THE LIGHT CHURCH OF GOD IN HARTFORD’S NORTH END 

Led by ARCHBISHOP DEXTER BURKE is Always Seeking: 
Nonperishable Canned/Boxed Foods, incl/ Peanut Butter/Jelly, Tuna, Rice, 

Canned Fruits/Vegetables, Pasta/Sauce, Ketchup/Mustard, Juice, Cereal, etc. 
Gently Used Clothing for Women, Men & Children 

 

Bring any of the above items to Temple services and events, 
and place them in baskets and bins in our lobby. 

 

Funds via check or credit card (call TBH office) are always welcome & we can buy items. 
  Checks can be written to Temple Beth Hillel c/o Social Action and mailed to Temple. 
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More August Social Action News 
 

Join Our Temple’s Produce Picking to Benefit Connecticut Foodshare 

Thursday, August 17th – 9 a.m. to 12 noon at Auer Farm in Bloomfield 

 

 
 

Every week, volunteers go to Auer Farm in Bloomfield to harvest vegetables grown by 
the UConn-affiliated Master Gardener program. All produce is donated to Connecticut 
Foodshare to feed people in need. The Healy family has been volunteering there this sum-
mer and know what a difference their help is making. That’s why Evan Healy, his mom 
Amy and his Mitzvah Mate Marla Adelsberger, are sponsoring a morning of harvest-
ing with TBH’s B’Nai Mitzvah class. 
 
Ten (10) volunteer spots are reserved for us on Thursday, August 17

th
 from 9 a.m. to 

12 noon (3 hours) at Auer Farm in Bloomfield.  Since we are committed to filling all 
10 places, they invite our B’Nai Mitzvah and Madrichim families, as well as TBH’s 
Social Action Committee, and all ALL TBH members. Children ages 12 and up can 
attend if accompanied by an adult. 

 

To sign up or get more info, email Amy Healy at amy@logn.net.  

Special Announcement! Change in TBH Service Times: 
 
Effective immediately, we will begin services at 7 pm on Friday nights and 9 am on 

Saturday mornings. The reason for the change is that we had been starting ser-

vices at 6:45 pm and 8:45 am respectively so that Cantor Harris had time to “warm 

up” before the “official” service began. As we no longer have a Cantor, we do not 

need that extra time. Please feel free to still come early to schmooze with your 

friends, but understand that services will start at the new times going forward. 

mailto:amy@logn.net
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https://jtconnect.org/
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RELIGIOUS SCHOOL UPDATE 

Fall Registration for 2023-24 school year 
We are looking forward to seeing our returning religious school students, and to meeting our new stu-
dents, when classes begin on September 10th! Online registration has closed so that we can make our 
final plans and preparations for the start of school. (If you know of someone who would like to register, 
please have them email rsc@tbhsw.org.) 
Madrichim Registration for 2023-24 
Our Madrichim (student teacher) program is a great way for students in grades 8-12 to stay connected to 
our TBH community! Registration is open now. Please see the attached flyer for more information, or con-
tact rsc@tbhsw.org if you have specific questions. Please note: even students who were in the program 
last year must complete the registration link for 2023-24. 
 

Now Accepting Applications for Madrichim 

Do you have a student in grades 8 - 12 who is interested in becoming an assistant 
teacher in a religious school classroom? We are accepting applications from now through Au-
gust 15th, 2023.   
Accepted students will be contacted by August 25 with additional information. Classes begin on Sunday, 
September 10, 2023.Interested students, click here to apply at: https://forms.gle/U6VLPitg6eNbN1y47 
 
Little Pantry Update 
Our b’nai mitzvah students have continued their work on the Little Pantry. Thank you to the Men’s Club for 
spearheading this project! Our students are really the building process, and look forward to the day that it 
is finished and mounted outside at TBH! 
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Our Memorial Book 5784 
REMEMBER YOUR FAMILY’S & INDIVIDUAL NAMES 

IN TEMPLE BETH HILLEL’S MEMORIAL BOOK 
Deadline for Participation: Monday, Sept. 11

th 

 
 

The TBH Memorial Book will be distributed at our Yizkor Service during Yom 
Kippur. Every Memorial Plaque is included. If you do not attend this service, you 
can pick up a copy of the book at the Temple office after the holidays. 
 

You may list individual names for $10 each or select a family box for $30 to r 
emember all your loved ones. Payments should be made out to TBH and mailed 
to the Temple office.     
 

If you had a family box last year, I will email you a copy of your information. If you 
plan to renew your family box without changes, just email your confirmation. 
 

If you want to create a family box, Click here for the Yizkor Book Form. It is a 
Word template. You may save it to your computer, name the file, complete the infor-
mation, and email it back to Marcia Heneson at mheneson@gmail.com. (If you 
prefer, you can print the form and mail it with payment to the Temple office.)  
If you do not use Microsoft Word, click here for a PDF file.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact Marcia Heneson at 
mheneson@gmail.com or call/text her at 860-306-5238. 

 

THE TBH “FRIENDS” GROUP 
 

Some of the TBH women have been getting together once a month for the past 
few months for either breakfast, lunch or dinner.  We call ourselves “The TBH 
Friends Group.”  Barb Klein and Sue Adelberg decide where and when to meet 
each month and an email notice is sent out.  If you have not received a notice, 

we are sorry, but it means we do not have your email address.  We would like 
to have everyone join us for a few hours of fun with your TBH friends each 
month.  If you are not getting the email notices and would like to, please send 
your email address to sadelberg211@aol.com and you will be added to the list.  

We are looking forward to hearing from you. 

file:///C:/Users/admin/Documents/Sam TBH/Aug newsletter/Temple Beth Hillel Yizkor Book.docx
mailto:mheneson@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/admin/Documents/Sam TBH/Aug newsletter/Memorial Book Information 2023.pdf
mailto:mheneson@gmail.com
mailto:sadelberg211@aol.com
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Temple Beth Hillel is starting a new Music Group 
and everyone is invited to join, participate, or come and listen!   

We are seeking singers and players of any and all instruments  
to collaborateand fill the Temple with joyous music! 

For information and to sign up,  
contact David Weinberg at iconoquest@gmail.com 

TBH Choir will meet at the Temple every  Tuesday from 7pm to 8pm 
 
All are welcome!  
Please contact Rebecca Chaimovitch with questions:  
rjchaimovich@gmail.com  or  860-881-7998 

mailto:iconoquest@gmail.com?subject=TBH%20music%20group
mailto:rjchaimovich@gmail.com
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Upcoming 

Meetings 

8/2  

Executive  

Committee  

Meeting 

7 pm 

 

8/8 

RPC Meeting 

7 pm 
 
 

8/10  

Board of Trustees 

Meeting 

7 pm 

 

8/28 

Temple Security 

Training 

6 pm 

 
 

 

For additional 

meetings 

please go to 

www.tbhsw.org 

TBH BOOK CLUB 

The next TBH Book Club meeting will be held on 
Tuesday,  August 8th at 1:00 p.m. at Temple.  

 
We will be reviewing 

The Thread Collectors, 
by Shaunna J Edwards & Alyson Richman. 

  
Come join us! 

 

http://www.tbhsw.org
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GENERAL FUND 

Carol Specker    Rabbi Glickman Emeritus Donation 

Deb & John Halpern   In memory of Phyllis Frank 

Deb & John Halpern   In honor of Rabbi Glickman & Cantor Harris 

Deb & John Halpern   In memory of Elizabeth Parrott 

Deb & John Halpern   In memory of Alice Rodner 

Carole & Richard Guttman   In memory of Jacob Guttman, father of Richard 

Carole & Richard Guttman   In memory of Rose Goldberg, mother of Carole Guttman 

Carole & Richard Guttman   In memory of Joseph Goldberg, father of Carole Guttman 

Marlene& Michael Nissenblatt  In honor of Rabbi Glickman, Emeritus celebration 

Judy Bogatz     In memory of Al Tulcin, brother of Judy Bogatz 

Joyce Ben-Kiki & Frank Luena  In memory of Harry Silverman, father of Joyce Ben-Kiki 

Phyllis Green     Rabbi Glickman Emeritus Donation 

Janet Chua Reyes    Rabbi Glickman Emeritus Donation 

June Silver     In memory of Ida Silver, mother of Stan Silver 

Gabe Izraelevitz    In memory of Asne Israelewich, grandmother of Gabe 

Rosalind Cooper    In memory of Suzette Marla Cooper, daughter of Rosalind 

Rothberg Family    In memory of Albert Rothberg, father of Michael Rothberg 

Phyllis Green     In memory of Blanche Green, mother-in-law of Phyllis 

Adam and Sarah Kaprove   Rabbi Glickman Emeritus donation 

Ben & Libby Wallace   In support of Temple Beth Hillel 

HOSPITALITY FUND 
 

Marla & Peter Adelsberger   In memory of Alexander Levin, grandfather of Marla Adelsberger 

Paula Bradbard    In memory of Leland Bradbard, husband of Paula 8/25 bday Oneg 

RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
 

Roland Rychling    In memory of Dana Joseph, mother of Roland Rychling 

Frank Luena & Joyce Ben-Kiki  In memory of Emilio B Luena Jr., brother of Frank 

SOCIAL ACTION FUND 
 

Phyllis Green     July Shema project South Park Inn donation 

RETIRE THE MORTGAGE FUND 
 

Gary & Susan Ruchin   In memory of Sylvia Ruchin, mother of Gary 
 

YOUTH FUND 
 

Bob Rodner    In memory of Milton & Carol Koppel, uncle & aunt of Bob Rodner  
 
 

MUSIC FUND 
 

Herb Shook    In memory of Sarah & Samuel Shook, parents of Herb  Shook 

D ON AT I ON S   
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Y A H R Z E I T  D A T E S  

On August 4, we observe the yahrzeit of: 

Alexander Rosen   Great Uncle of Sharon Harris 

Lillian Bolotin    Mother of Frances Factor 

Goldie Greenberg Rosengarten  Mother of Bob Greenberg 

Saul I. Meiner    Uncle of Sally Goodman 

Abe J. Dworsky   Father of Alan Dworsky 

Agnes Goldberg   Mother of Stanley Goldberg 

Irv Kurtzman    Father of Deborah Halpern & Husband of Terry Kurtzman 

Lena Schnoll    Grandmother of Judy Melocowsky 

Florence Cole    Grandmother of Sharon Harris 

Rita Pokroisky    Aunt of Bev Finnicum 

Paula Dunn    Mother of Marcia Heneson &Grandmother of Alissa Heneson 

Felicia Michelis   Grandmother of Gabe Izraelevitz 

Ida Silver    Mother of Stan Silver 

 

On August 11, we observe the yahrzeit of: 

Blanche Green   Mother of Ted Green 

Carol Koppel    Aunt of Bob Rodner 

Alexander Levin   Grandfather of Marla Adelsberger 

Rebecca Steinberg   Grandmother of Laurie 

Ruth Daniels    Mother of Fred Daniels 

Rose Rosen    Mother of Stuart Rosen 

Milton Silverman   Father of Jody Lefkowitz 

 

On August 18, we observe the yahrzeit of: 

Suzette Marla Cooper   Daughter of Rosalind  Cooper 

Esther Kurtzman   Mother of Irv Kurtzman 

Betty Daniels    Mother of Fred Daniels 

Esther Weinstein   Mother of Judy Melocowsky 

Dorothy Schiff    Cousin of Marcia & Larry Andrus 

 

On August 25, we observe the yahrzeit of: 

Anita Sirota Waksman  Mother of Lawrence Waksman 

Emilio Luena Jr   Brother of Frank Luena 

Myra Bernstein   Grandmother of Eric Bernstein 

Rabbi Marvin H Radler  Father-in-law to Mindy Glickman Radler 

Albert Rothberg   Father of Michael Rothberg 
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Ms. Laura Haughton 8/1 
Nichole Senelick 8/1 
Mrs Angelica Hoffman8/3 
Dr. Robert Burstein 8/4 
Ms. Diane Church 8/4 
Mrs. Risa Clark 8/4 
Catherine Freeman 8/4 
Mr. Frank Luena 8/4 
Mr. Neil Patterson 8/4 
Mrs. Carol Schulman 8/4 
Mr. Jay Fienman 8/5 
Dr. David Krulee 8/5 
Mr Victor Lopez 8/5 
Mrs. Heidi Siedman 8/5 
Doreen Rosenlicht 8/6 
Mr. Jeff Timins 8/6 
Ms. Jaimie Hurwit 8/7 
Mrs. Susan Weinman 8/8 
Bernard Winshell 8/8 
 

 
Emily Breither  8/9 
Beverly Finnicum 8/9 
David Goldhamer 8/9 
Susannah Caldwell 8/10 
Rabbi Jeff Glickman 8/10 
Scott Harris  8/10 
Mr. David Kaplan 8/10 
Mrs. Linda Parsons 8/10 
Edward Davis  8/11 
Mrs. Laurie Kraman 8/11 
Yvette Bailey  8/13 
Dr. Bob Greenberg 8/13 
Dr. John Baron 8/14 
Dr. Michael Wernick 8/14 
Phillip Axler  8/15 
Mr. Timothy Cote 8/15 
Mrs. LeeAnn Zubrow 8/15 
Toni Abrahamson 8/16 
Melvin Stein  8/16 
Bonnie Bercowetz 8/17 

 
Ms. Rebecca Fox 8/17 
Ms. Erica Levy 8/17 
Hera Mohammad 8/17 
Mr. Michael Brezel 8/18 
Mrs.Nancy Hershcopf 8/18 
Mr. Robert Hollander 8/18 
Mrs. Tammy Pollack 8/18 
Mrs. Amy Rapaport 8/18 
Mr. William Sokol 8/18 
Mary Ellen Goldhamer8/19 
Mr. Thomas Norman 8/19 
Mrs. Hannah Ruede 8/20 
Mr. Steven Smith 8/20 
Dr. Jess Edelstein 8/21 
Marjorie S. Mezritz 8/21 
Mr. Todd Goodall 8/22 
Sandy Naboicheck 8/22 
Mr Jeffrey Butler 8/23 
Mrs. Jess Patterson 8/23 
Mr. Mark Rich  8/23 

 
J'Net Romero-Lopez 8/24 
Mr. Serge Saraidarian 8/24 
Mr. Jordan Miller 8/26 
Christine Nassau 8/26 
Marcene Thompson 8/28 
Pamela Vierzbicki 8/29 
Richard Ellis  8/30 
Maxine Greenberg 8/31 
Mrs. Jody Lefkowitz 8/31 

S I M C H AS  

B irt hday s  

EKEV The third reading from the book of Deuteronomy is named Ekev, a word from the first verse of the portion. 
Deuteronomy 7:12 says, "Then it shall come about, because (ekev, עֵקֶב ( you listen to these judgments and keep 
and do them, that the LORD your God will keep with you His covenant and His lovingkindness which He swore to 
your forefathers."  
 
RE'EH You shall not hesitate to give, nor murmur when you do give; because you shall know who is the good re-
payer of the hire. You shall not turn away from him that is in want, but you shall share all things with your brother, 
and shall not say that they are your own 
 
SHOFTIM The commandment for the king to write a copy of the Torah demonstrates the work of Messiah. He 
Himself is the Word made flesh. He is the copy of the Torah in human form. Furthermore, He writes a copy of the 
Torah as He writes the Torah upon our hearts. The Torah of King Messiah is written not with ink, but with the Spirit 
of the living God, not on tablets of stone, but on tablets of human hearts  
 
KI TETZE Rabbi Meir said, There is a parable about this matter. To what can it be compared? It can be compared 
to two identical twin brothers. Both lived in a certain city. One was appointed king, and the other became a bandit. 
At the king's command they hanged the bandit. But everyone who saw him hanging there said, The king has been 
hung! Therefore the king issued a command and he was taken down.  

 To ra h  P o rt io n s  

Anniversaries 

Dan L Warnke & Bernice H Freedman 8/6 
Dr. & Mrs. Lawrence J. Andrus  8/12 
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Parrott   8/14 
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Widofsky   8/20 
Rabbi & Mrs. Steven Chatinover  8/22 
 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Alan Gittleman   8/26 
Mr & Mrs Bruce Zimmerman   8/28 
Mr. & Mrs. Jared Senelick   8/30 
Mr. & Mrs. David Finnicum   8/31 

https://torahportions.ffoz.org/torah-portions/allportions/ekev
https://torahportions.ffoz.org/torah-portions/allportions/reeh
https://torahportions.ffoz.org/torah-portions/allportions/shoftim
https://torahportions.ffoz.org/torah-portions/allportions/ki-tetze
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855 Sullivan Avenue 

http://www.imperialoilco.com/
http://www.carmonfuneralhome.com/
http://admiralcleaning.com/
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20 Baker Lane 

South Windsor, CT  06074 

Temple Beth Hillel 

Phone: 860-282-8466 

Fax: 860-282-8466 

Email: admin@tbhsw.org 

Web site: www.tbhsw.org 

From Generation to Generation. 

TBH I N F O R M AT I O N  
Rabbi: Leah Benamy, RabbiLeah@tbhsw.org 

Rabbi Emeritus: Jeff Glickman, rabbi@tbhsw.org 

Temple Administrator: Sam Cain, admin@tbhsw.org 

Membership:  Alex Lassman, Alexlassman@gmail.com                            

Board of Trustees President: Jeff Levin, jlevin@tbhsw.org  

The deadline for the next Bulletin is August 24, 2023 Please forward all e-mailed materials to  

Admin@tbhsw.org  AND to the entire Communications Committee at communications@tbhsw.org: 

O F F I C E  H O U R S  

You can reach the TBH Office at 860 282-8466 or admin@tbhsw.org.  

Office hours are 9:00 am-2:00 pm, Monday through Friday.  

In an emergency and you are in need of Clergy, please contact Rabbi Leah by 

Temple Office phone or her cell phone 203-390-1384, or by email,  

rabbileah@tbhsw.org  In the event the Rabbi cannot be reached, contact Rabbi 

Emeritus Jeff Glickman at 860-655-0353  

or e-mail  rabbi@tbhsw.org. Always feel free to reach out to the Temple office 

 

Rabbi has made arrangements with several of the other Rabbis in the area in 

the event that neither the Rabbi nor Cantor is available.  These Rabbis will 

treat TBH Members as if they were members of their congregations. Please con-

tact these Rabbis in the following order: 

1. Rabbi Kari Tuling of Kol Haverim in Glastonbury - (860-633-3966)   

2. Rabbi Randall J. Konigsburg of BSBI in Manchester – (860-643-9563)  

If these Rabbis are not available, the following Rabbis are available for fee: 

Rabbi Michael Pincus of CBI in West Hartford  (860-233-8215) 

Rabbi Richard Plavin retired from BSBI in Manchester (860-643-9564) 

ONLINE SERVICE INFORMATION: 
If you are unable to attend in person, you can "join in" our on-line services and events and stay in 
touch in several ways. Friday Evening Services begin at 7 p.m.  and         
Saturday Morning Services start at 9 a.m.  
 
To watch... 
►Go to the Temple's website: www.TBHSW.org and scroll down. 
►Go to our Facebook page: www.facebook.com/TBHSW 

Advertising Rates for Hillel Happenings 
 
$36.00 for a 1/4 page single issue 
$60.00 for 1/2 page single issue  
$100.00 for full page single issue  
$100.00 for business card size ad for all 12 monthly issues  
 

Please contact the Temple to make arrangements. Admin@tbhsw.org  

http://www.tbhsw.org/
mailto:RabbiLeah@tbhsw.org
mailto:rabbi@tbhsw.org
mailto:admin@tbhsw.org
mailto:Lassman%20Alexlassman@tbhsw.org
mailto:jlevin@tbhsw.org
mailto:Admin@tbhsw.org
mailto:communications@tbhsw.org
mailto:admin@tbhsw.org
mailto:rabbileah@tbhsw.org
mailto:rabbi@tbhsw.org
http://www.TBHSW.org
http://www.facebook.com/TBHSW
mailto:Admin@tbhsw.org

